
 
 
Request for Board of Commissioners’ Action 

From:            Date:       
 
Subject:        Item Number:       
  

 
Larry Sanders, County Engineer, accepted bids that were presented for the 2019 
CDBG Project – Roberts Road. Bids are attached for your review.  Mr. Sanders 
recommends that the Commission move ahead with the project and select the low 
bid, The Scruggs Company of $314,498.93  
 
The Scruggs Company                                            $314,498.93 
Reames and Son Construction Co., Inc.                   479,255.00 
 
    
 
Chairman will need a motion to accept the low bid from The Scruggs Company in 
the amount of $314,498.93. 
 
 
Motion made by      
Second made by      
Any discussion:              
              
Votes    yes       no                      Motion carried/ failed 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Faye Hughes, County Administrator 8/27/2020 
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